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NEWS RELEASE 
 

CLEAN UP DAY 
 
 The City of St. Marys would like to announce that Clean Up Day has been set for Friday, 

May 13th and Saturday, May 14th, 2022 for St. Marys residents only.  The site is located at 

Kaulmont Park’s lower parking lot on Speer Street, off Theresia Street. Residents are to utilize 

the parking lot’s lower entrance and follow the directional signs.  Access to the roll-offs have 

been set for 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Friday, May 13th and 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Saturday, May 

14th only.  Residents are asked to unload themselves.  City equipment will be present to assist 

with larger items only.  Residents are asked to cooperate with the employees at the site to 

insure efficient sorting.  NO EARLY DUMPING is permitted.  A camera surveillance system will 

monitor the site 24/7, anyone dumping outside of the designated time frame will be prosecuted.   

 Residents will be allowed to bring items that are difficult to haul away for disposition at a 

certified landfill.  The following items will NOT be allowed:  electronics, garbage, old cars, 

contractor materials, tree branches, clippings, or grass cuttings.  The Elk County Recycling 

Center on Washington Street is open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday year-round for 

electronics.  Items such as old furniture, appliances, mattresses, water heaters, barrels, etc. are 

allowed if the item can be hand dumped by the residents.  No hydraulic truck bed dumping is 

permitted.  (If possible, please restrict the use of trailers.)   

 A separate roll-off will be set aside for metals.  White metals must be kept separate and 

loaded into the designated roll-off provided.  Residents are reminded that white metals can also 



be taken to Premier Metals on Delaum Road, they will offer you scrape value.  Premier Metals is 

open Monday through Saturday. 

 Residential tires will be accepted for a fee of $2 per tire.  Large truck or tractor tires will 

not be accepted.  RIMS MUST BE REMOVED FROM THE TIRE.  The landfill will not accept 

tires mounted on rims.  Commercial or industrial dumping is prohibited. 


